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Dear Resident, 

We are writing to thank you for all the comments and suggestions you provided in the Cossall 
Parish Neighbourhood Plan Questionnaire, and to keep you informed of the next steps. We 
have had an excellent response and the information you gave identified key issues which will 
become an integral part of the Plan and inform its aims and policies. Any responses which fall 
outside the remit of the Plan will still be considered alongside it. 
 
Cossall Parish Neighbourhood Plan is in its early stages and in the coming months we will be 
working with different organisations to help guide our Plan and to ensure it meets all the 
statutory requirements. We will keep you updated on the Plan’s progress and would value 
your continued involvement throughout the Plan’s development. In the future we will hold 
consultation events to which all Cossall residents will be invited but we welcome your 
comments, questions or suggestions on all parish related issues at any time. 
 
You are also welcome to come along to our Steering Group meetings. Our next meeting will 
be held on Thursday 13th June at 7.30pm in Cossall Community Hall/Old School Room, Church 
Lane. The Steering Group consists of Cossall Parish Councillors and residents of the Parish 
working together to ensure the Plan fully reflects and represents residents’ views and vision 
for Cossall Parish over the coming decade. If you would like to attend and need help with 
transport, or would like to be notified when future meetings are taking place please get in 
touch using one of the contact details below. 
 
We hope you will be instrumental in shaping our Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Cossall Parish Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
 
 
Email  wearecossall@gmail.com 
 
Telephone 0115 930 4538 
 
Twitter  @wearecossall 
 
Facebook wearecossall 
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